

16th April 2021 – Weekly Newsletter

Traffic

Please be considerate when driving or parking around the school. The roads around school can get very busy at school drop off and pick up times, and we want to make sure everyone is safe.

Above and Beyond Showcase

Our "Wings of kindness" project has been selected to be part of a showcase by Durham County Council, and will be part of a short film on their website. We are very proud of the hard work the children have put into the project. We will put further details on Facebook in the coming days.

Welcome

We would like to welcome new members of Staff to the school. Mrs Simpson has joined our team of lunchtime supervisors, and Miss Jameson has joined our Nursery staff.

Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Awards for week ending 16-04-2021

	Kindness	Pupil of the week	Learner of the week
Class	Archie	John-Thomas	Michaela
1	McMaster	Wilson	Dougall
Class	Jayden	Lyla	Skylar
2	Foster	Moore	Douthwaite
Class	Kasie	Lewis	Summer
3	Pearce	Brown	Douthwaite
Class	Olivia	Rafe	Cruz
4	Chapman	Ellison-Tray	Hope
Class	Jaxon	Ellie-May	Joe
5	Harker	Whittaker	Dawes
Class	Amelia	Mckenzie	Oscar
6	Fitgerald	Shaw	Nicholson

Attendance

Classes attendance this week:

1st Class 2	99.5%	2 nd Class 4	98.9%
3 rd Class 1	97.8%	4th Class 3	97.0%
5 th Class 5	96.9%	6 th Class 6	90.0%



Please remember to read with your child at home because it makes such a difference and return to school each day.

Looking ahead

Monday 19th April Monday 19th April Thursday 29th

- Big Pedal Week begins
- Living Eggs arrive in Reception
- Walworth Birds of Prey in school (for whole school)